
Gators Lacrosse Club
6th – 8th graders enrolled in Mills Park Middle School

The Gators Lacrosse Club is focused on developing future Green Level High
School Lacrosse players. We hope to teach our players the concepts, terminology, and play
style used at the varsity level. Players will have the opportunity to start early with their future
High School team. Accepting new players from Mills Park Middle School even if your
future school is not Green Level.

Sign Up Online
Practices Starting In Feb
at Mills Park Elementary

lacrosseplan.com/gators

2022 Triangle Youth Lacrosse Conference Champions


